
Letter of Concern Regarding Biased 

Reporting 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Media Organization Name] 

[Media Organization Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the recent reporting by [Media Organization 

Name] on [specific issue or event]. It has come to my attention that the coverage appears to 

display a significant bias that may misinform your audience and undermine the credibility of 

your reporting. 

While I appreciate the role of the media in shaping public discourse, it is essential that media 

organizations adhere to the principles of fairness and objectivity. In this instance, the portrayal of 

[specific details] has raised questions about the impartiality of your reporting. 

I urge you and your team to revisit this coverage, ensuring that all perspectives are presented 

fairly and accurately. Striving for balanced reporting not only enhances public trust but also 

reinforces the journalistic standards that uphold the integrity of your organization. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to seeing a commitment to ethical 

journalism in your future reporting. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


